

8800 Eastlake Drive, Burnaby, BC V3J 7X5

T: 604-664-8552

F: 604-664-8499

W: mountain.sd41.bc.ca

Respect Date: Wednesday, May 6th, 2015

Student Bulletin

Responsibility Day 2



This Week's First Aid Attendant is:

Micah Bolhuis

Excellence

Alternate is: Emily Cao

(Ms. Lee)

GRAD INFO

SUBMIT YOUR PHOTOS FOR GRAD SLIDESHOW Ms. O'Reilly

Grads of 2015! Do you have any school related photos from grade eight to now that bring back lots of memories? Send in all your photos to <u>bmssgradcouncil2015@gmail.com</u> to be featured in a slideshow at the Grad Dinner & Dance. Last day to send in photos is May 8th.



GRADE 12'S - GRAD DINNER DANCE TABLE SEATING FORMS AVAILABLE NOW Ms. Manning

We are now organizing the table seating for the Grad Dinner Dance. Forms are available from your English teacher or the Career Centre.

Forms are due Friday May 8 - hand in to the Career Centre.

Please note – if you have not paid for the Dinner Dance you are not be able to sign up!!!



EXTRA TICKETS FOR SCHOOL LEAVING CEREMONY ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE IN THE OFFICE FOR

	\$5.00.
TIME LINE	
NEW	ABORIGINAL FIELD TRIPS Ms. Corewyn If you plan on attending the Takaya Tours field trip on May 11 th and/or the Burnaby Aboriginal Youth Gathering on May 26 th please hand in your field trip forms to Ms.Corewyn ASAP. Extra forms are available. Thank you
NEW	YOGA Ms. Demelo There is still space in Yoga on Thursday after school. If you need to resolve an I report or make up missed PE classes or just want to come out and try something new, please see Ms. Demelo in the PE office. Cost is 10.00 for the next 4 Thursday's. The yoga class is held in the dance room from 315-415.
NEW	FOOTPRINTS TICKETS Ms. Worobets Please join us on Monday May 11 @ Michael J. Fox Theatre at 7 pm for our year end dance Showcase. Tickets are now on sall at lunch in the upper commons. Adults \$10. Students \$7. Get yours before they sall out I. It's going to be a great show.

at lunch in the upper commons. Adults \$10, Students \$7. Get yours before they sell out! It's going to be a great show.

THANK YOU Ms. Deitch

Thank you to all the grade 12 students who were so respectful and patient for our Exit Interviews. You made us proud. Thank you to Mr. Morton and Constable Foggetti for stepping in and helping out.

THANK YOU Mr. Rolph

Thank you to all performers and organizers at the BMSS Presents. The talent was incredible and the audience was treated to a great show.

STUDENT COUNCIL 2015-2016 APPLICATIONS: Mr. Rolph

Students interested in being part of next year's student council can now pick up application forms for all positions in room 213. Have your say in school events and leave your mark on the school by being part of this leadership group. Not sure what the positions are? The Roles and Responsibilities package is also available in room 213. Application deadline is 3pm Friday May 22.

Grad 2016 Co-Chair applications: Apply now to be next year's Grad Co-Chair by picking up a student council application form in room 213. Help make Grad 2016 an amazing year for you and your fellow grads. Application deadline is also 3 pm Friday May 22.

<u>Student Council Scholarship:</u> This award is offered to graduating students who will be attending a post-secondary program and who have made outstanding contributions to the school and student body for a considerable amount of time, have demonstrated a commitment to developing their skills as a student leader, demonstrated outstanding school spirit and have consistently demonstrated the values of respect, excellence and responsibility as outlined in our school motto. Applications are now available in room 213 and deadline in 3pm Friday May 22

VOLUNTEER FOR DRIVE 4UR SCHOOL EVENT MAY 16TH 10AM-3PM Mr. Morton

Do you want easy volunteer hours to add to your service hour's sheet 2016?? Grad Council and Grad PAC is looking for 12-20 volunteers to assist with this fundraising event. We will need students to assist with the hot dog stand, popcorn machine, car wash and other general tasks. All of your help will support the Burnaby Mountain Grads of 2015!! Interested students, please go to the Career Centre to sign up!

SCHOOL GOALS:

GOAL #1 Literacy: to improve students' reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the Grade 8 and 9 levels.

<u>LIBRARY</u> Ms. Williams
2015 bookmarks are now available in the library. Come and check out the great art created by Burnaby Mountain students.
ATTENTION GRADE 10-12 STUDENTS: Mr. Morton Any grade 10-12 students interested in joining the District Student Advisory Council for next year, please see Mr. Morton by Friday May 15 th . This is a great student group where students develop leadership skills and represent the school by providing a voice in concert with other schools in the Burnaby district.
ATTENTION ALL SEAFORTH GRADSMs. Lewis We are looking for 50 ex-Seaforth student volunteers for our Sports Day on Friday, May 15th from 8:15 until about 12:00. The students should meet in the library at 8:15 to be given directions for the day. Lunch is provided. Please see Mrs. Lewis in the PE office to get a consent form. First 50 to hand in a signed consent form will get to go
DOUGLAS COLLEGE JUMPSTART ORIENTATION Ms. Ellis Douglas College Jumpstart Orientation 2015 is fast approaching! The event will take place from 5:00pm-8:45pm on May 4 & 5 at the New Westminster Campus, and May 6 & 7 at the Coquitlam Campus. The evening will include a session on how to select and register for courses, a Student Panel, and information regarding Financial Aid. For more information and to register, please check out our website.
STUDENT SERVICES Ms. Ellis Are you looking for SERVICE HOURS to promote your resume or applications? The Student Services Department is looking for volunteers. Please contact Ms. Ellis at Jackie.ellis@sd41.bc.ca or come to the center and let Ms. Ellis know when the best time for you to volunteer is.
ABORIGINAL HOMEWORK HELP! Ms. Corewyn Need help with your homework? Having trouble with a course? Come get help with your school work at lunch time, Monday – Friday in the Career Centre.
FYI: Ms. Lewis Girls looking to KEEP FIT are welcome to work out in the weight room on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 3 - 4pm.
A talk about the importance of mental health, as we explore the mind with participants who share their personal story. Think!Well will be providing workshops, art gallery, and a film screening all surrounding the importance of mental health in our lives. We have presentations from Passion Foundation, Capilano University Global Stewardship Students-Justice High, Leave Out Violence Education, and so much more. This \$10 event for youths, friends, family and adult allies of youth, will also include dinner. Thursday, May 7th 4:00-8:30PM•Byrne Creek Community School Register: SchoolCashOnline.com •7777 18th St, Burnaby, BC For More info email:Evette.Denum@sd41.bc.ca.

SCHOOL GOALS:

GOAL #1 **Literacy:** to improve students' reading for comprehension with a focus on *finding the main ideas* and *note-making* at the Grade 8 and 9 levels.